
AMERICAN ASSOCIATION FOR THE ADVANCEMENT OF SCIENCE 
1515 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE, NW, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 • 387·7171 

29 March 1967 

Dr. Grote Reber 
Dennistoun 
Bothwell, Tasmania 
Australia 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

Thank you for g1V1ng us the opportunity to consider your paper 
on "Radio Astronomy Heading for a Dead End'! for publication in 
Science. I regret to say that we have decided not to publish it. 

The manuscript is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

JER/cd 
Enclosures 
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